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Class News Monday 26th April 2021 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths this week we are focussing on division problems 

and remainders.   

English – This week we will identify the features of a newspaper.  In 

Guided Reading and SPAG we will look at descriptive vocabulary in 

The Iron Man, as well as similes.  

 

Foundation  

In RE we will finish our work on forgiveness.  In art we are learning 

about tone and will be using shading to show light and dark.  In 

Science will continue to learn about the importance of the Oceans 

with a focus on micro-plastics.   

Reading books will come home, as normal, each Monday.  If your 

child would like to change the books, the books must come back 

each Thursday.  Spellings were given out on Friday; they will be 

tested on Friday 30th.  This week’s spellings are: Expansion, extension, 

comprehension, tension, musician, electrician, magician, politician, mathematician, recent.  

Maths homework has been set on Purple Mash.  If you are having 

trouble logging on, please speak to me.  Homework should take 

twenty minutes but children are welcome to spend longer on 

homework if they want to.  The Maths tasks are available to 

complete from Monday until the following Monday.  I expect all 

members of the class to spend twenty minutes on their tasks.  Tasks 

are set according to Maths group.    
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Also……….. 

The children are going to perform a play later in the term.  The play is 

linked to the Roman topic that we will be starting in the next few 

weeks.  At the moment we are unsure of the rules for audiences at 

school plays but we will do our best to make sure that parents get to 

see the play.   

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Dewar 

 

 

 

 


